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hina.qureshi@chipconsulting.org

From: Tabish Raza <tabishr914@gmail.com>
Sent: Thursday, November 24, 2022 2:08 PM
To: hina.qureshi@chipconsulting.org
Cc: sundas.tariq@chipconsulting.org; hamza.zaheer@chipconsulting.org; 

naila.nizam@chipconsulting.org; akberzaib7@gmail.com
Subject: Resignation from Services

HR Department, 
Chip Training & Consulting, 
Head office Islamabad. 
  
Respected HR, 
  
                      I am working as a safety warden at Lar filing station Multan. as in your notice I am 
suffering from cardiac arrest. My treatment is continuing and I am not fully fit yet to continue the job. 
In these circumstances I am putting my resignation from services. Please consider this email as my 
resignation request from dated: 24-11-2022.  

Thanking all local and higher management for being so friendly and supportive to me. my best wishes 
for all I’m going to miss everyone.  

  

                       

Regards, 

  

  

Tabish Raza  
Safety Warden 
Lar filing Station Multan. 


